Submission ID: 6245

It has been suggested that National Highways should specify the acreage of the area of land
taken from the countryside to satisfy their proposals and should also describe efforts made to
minimise the areas effected. In particular, the necessity for two major junction complexes within a
short distance of each other does not seem to have been addressed.



